
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

HIV-1 RNA QUANTIFICATION, PLASMA 
#600013 

 
 
EXPLANATION: The previously announced Reference Value Change has been delayed until 
further notice. Please disregard test announcement dated June 8, 2010.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUESTIONS:  Contact your Mayo Medical Laboratories’ Regional Manager 
Jeremy Caddell, Mayo Medical Laboratories’ Technologist Support 

Telephone: 800-533-1710 
 
 

RETRACTION OF REFERENCE 
VALUES CHANGE 
MML NEW ENGLAND 
NOTIFICATION DATE: June 16, 2010 
EFFECTIVE DATE:   Immediately  


